
TOWN OF FARMINGTON PLAN COMMISSION MINUTES 
Tuesday, March 16, 2010 

7:30 p.m. 
 

The Chairman, Tom Brindley, called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. in the 
Farmington Town Hall.  Other members present were Roxie Storandt, Mike Raabe 
and Steve Kirchner.  Absent was Paul Lash. 
 
Roxie read the minutes from the February 9, 2010 meeting.  Steve made a motion to 
accept the minutes, and Mike seconded the motion.  The motion passed.   
 
The Plan Commission then reviewed the final draft of the Town of Farmington Dog 
Control Ordinance that had been prepared by Tom with the corrections made that 
had been discussed at the February meeting.  There were just a couple more 
corrections needed, one being it is the Farmington Town Treasurer who accepts 
license applications, another that deceased, lost or sold dogs are reported to the La 
Crosse County Clerk or the Farmington Town Treasurer rather than the Farmington 
Town Clerk, and also one minor wording change.  Mike made a motion to accept the 
Town of Farmington Dog Control Ordinance and Roxie seconded the motion with the 
corrections noted above being made.  The motion passed. 
 
Tom will send copies of the corrected ordinance to Town Board Chairman, Mike 
Hesse, and Farmington Town Clerk, Betty Sacia, with the recommendation the 
Farmington Town Board adopt this ordinance. 
 
Tom then thanked everybody on the Plan Commission for all their hard work in the 
past 3 years. 
 
The next meeting of the Plan Commission will be on Tuesday, April 20, 2010. 
 
Steve made a motion to adjourn the meeting, and Mike seconded the motion.  The 
motion passed. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Roxanne Storandt 
Secretary, Plan Commission 


